
 

Board of Fire Wards 

 Sept.11, 2017 

Fire wards present at the meeting were: Chief MacDonald, Cliff Plourde, Wayne Blassberg, and Scott 

Hunter  

Guests: Fire Inspector- Eric Dubowik 

The meeting began at 7:30pm with the Pledge of Allegiance 

Old Business:  

The Board reviewed the minutes of the last meeting.   Wayne Blassberg made the motion to accept the 

minutes of August 14, 2017 as read.   The motion was seconded by Cliff Plourde.   All were in favor. 

Appointments:  

Fire Inspector, Eric Dubowik updated the Board on projects he is currently working on.   Eric noted that 

there are currently 6 recruits covering the station various days of the week.   There are two more 

potential recruits going through the membership process.   Eric has also assigned cistern maintenance to 

recruits.   

Eric reported two new businesses in town – the dog kennel on Scobie Rd, and Sliders     

New Business: 

Chief MacDonald reviewed the 911 ceremony held at the station.   Willard and Arlene Dodge had the 

honor of placing the wreath at the 911 marker on the station lawn.     

Chief MacDonald reviewed the proposed CIP budget.    There was discussion regarding possible 

revisions.   Scott Hunter expressed the importance of a compressor as an added piece of equipment. 

Discussion followed.   It was agreed that a line item will be added for 2020 for a compressor. 

 The Board discussed the questions sent to the Fire Wards to be addressed with the Planning Board at 

the September 26 meeting.   Scott Hunter agreed to chair the meeting. 

 Roundtable 

Wayne Blassberg – Wayne was willing to donate a recycling container for plastic bottles if the Board 

wanted.   It was agreed. 

Scott hunter – Scott made a motion to continue with the summer schedule – meeting once a month – 

with the possibility of adding an additional meeting when needed.  The motion was seconded by Wayne 

Blassberg.    All were in favor. 



 

Request for Non-Public per RSA 91-A 3,II,(a),(b),(c) Personnel 

The Board approved the applications of Jeremy Chartier and Marika Chartier to be voted on by the NBFD 

Association. 


